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Dear Red Hawk Families, 

This is Mrs. Sura with some important reminders. Our Blended Learning students will all 
be on a Minimum Day Schedule next week, March 1st-5th, as we prepare to open up for 
In-Person Learning. 
 
Also as a reminder, students in grades Kindergarten through second will begin Blended 
Learning next week. 
Students in grades K-2 in Cohort A will attend In-Person Learning on Thursday, March 4th. 
Students in grades K-2 in Cohort B will attend In-Person Learning on Friday, March 5th. 
Both days will be on our In-Person Minimum Day Schedule. 
 
Kindergarten will attend 8:40 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
Grades 1-2 will attend 8:40 a.m. - 12:10 p.m. 
 
I will be sharing more details regarding the processes and procedures for opening our 
school at our virtual Parent Meetings on March 1st at 9:00 a.m. and 6:30 p.m. Please visit 
our Hidden Trails website for more information about the meetings. The meetings will be 
recorded and available on our school website beginning Tuesday, March 2nd for anybody 
who cannot attend the meetings on March 1st. We look forward to having our Red Hawks 
back at school and cannot wait to see their smiling faces! Please refer to the table below 
for guidance as to our schedule over the next two weeks. 
 
Thank you and have a great weekend! 
 

 

Lisa Sura, Principal 

Hidden Trails Elementary 

 


